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NOTICE

REQUEST FOR Proposal

 ref rf\* mergeformat Proposal Number 962-4945

 ref bid \* MERGEFORMAT 962-4945
Proposal to Provide a Food Service Business at the Fresno County Plaza Building

 ref Title\* mergeformat Proposal to Provide a Food Service Business at the Fresno County Plaza Building
NOW AVAILABLE

The County of Fresno has issued Request for Proposal Number 962-4945, which solicits proposals for Proposal to Provide a Food Service Business at the Fresno County Plaza Building. This bid closes on June 15, 2011 at 2:00 P.M.
A pre-bid Vendor Conference/Site Inspection will be held on May 25, 2011 at 1:30 P.M. at:

Fresno County Plaza Building
2220 Tulare Street
Fresno, California  93721
Meet at the East entrance of the ground floor lobby
A copy of the RFP document is available at Purchasing or may be downloaded from the Fresno County Web site http://www2.co.fresno.ca.us/0440/Bidshome2.asp.
Follow all instructions when downloading to ensure that your company is added to the official list of potential bidders.  Only vendors on that list will be advised of future notices pertaining to the RFP, including addendums.
Please contact Ken Vozza, Purchasing Supervisor, of the Purchasing Staff at (559) 600-7110 or email CountyPurchasing@co.fresno.ca.us with any questions.

KAV:jeb
G:\PUBLIC\RFP\962-4945 BID NOTICE.DOC
OVERVIEW
Plaza Food Service
The County of Fresno is soliciting proposals to operate a food service in the County Plaza Building, 2220 Tulare Street, Fresno, CA  93721.  The Plaza Building is a County owned facility that has approximately 900 employees working at the site, plus public visitors estimated at 100 per day coming to the site to obtain County services.  Staff occupying nearby County offices are within walking distance to the Plaza.  The food service operation will have available up to 3,000 square feet and is located on the lobby level of the County Plaza Building.  The location was previously used as casual Restaurant serving both hot and cold meals.  It is not necessarily the County’s intent to reestablish a food service facility of that type.  The purpose of this Request for Proposal (RFP) is to allow vendor’s to submit their proposals offering some type of food service facility.  The vendor shall propose what he/she feels is appropriate for the location, clientele and hours of operation.  The vendor will provide all equipment and supplies necessary to properly support the proposed operation.  The proposal may or may not include site dining facilities.  The vendor offering the selected proposal will be required to enter into a lease with the County of Fresno.  The County’s standard lease agreement is attached; the terms and conditions set forth in that document will apply to the lease resulting from this RFP. When developing their proposal.  The lease term is anticipated to be up to three (3) years with optional renewal terms.

KEY DATES

	RFP Issue Date:
	May 11, 2011

	Vendor Conference/Site Inspection:
	May 25, 2011 at 1:30 P.M.

	
	Fresno County Plaza Building

	
	2220 Tulare Street 

	
	Fresno, CA  93721
Meet at the East entrance of the ground floor lobby

	Deadline for Written Requests for Interpretations or Corrections of RFP:
	May 27, 2011 at 3:00 P.M.

	
	Fax No.  (559) 456-7831

E-Mail: CountyPurchasing@co.fresno.ca.us 

	RFP Closing Date:
	June 15, 2011 at 2:00 P.M. 

	
	County of Fresno Purchasing

	
	4525 E. Hamilton Avenue, 2nd Floor

	
	Fresno, CA  93702
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